
Comments welcome on the City’s Five Year 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
June 18, 2024

For further information contact:
Department of City Development
625 52nd St., room 308
Kenosha WI 53140
T: 262.653.4030   
cdbg@kenosha.org

KENOSHA –  The City of Kenosha is accepting written comments on the City's Five Year 
2025-2029 Consolidated Plan until Wednesday, July 17, 2024.

The purpose of the Consolidated Plan is to develop a viable urban community by providing 
decent housing, a suitable living environment, expanded economic opportunities principally 
for low and moderate-income persons and programs that will address the needs of homeless 
and near homeless persons.  The plan sets forth how two HUD grants, the Community 
Development Block Grant and the HOME Investment Partnership Grant, will be used as 
investment priorities to achieve specific HUD objectives and outcomes performance 
measures.

The Plan can be viewed on the City's Website on the bottom of the CDBG page:
https://www.kenoshacdbg.org

Public Hearings on the Consolidated Plan will be held at City Hall,  625 52nd Street, on:
Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at 5 p.m. in Room 202 (CDBG Committee/HOME Commission)
Thursday, July 18, 2024 at 5 p.m. in Room 202 (City Plan Commission)
Monday, August 5, 2024 at 6 p.m. in Room 204 (Finance Committee)
Monday, August 5, 2024 at 7 p.m. in Room 200 (Common Council)

Written comments also can be submitted by July 17 to cdbg@kenosha.org or sent to:
City of Kenosha
Consolidated Plan Comments
625-52nd Street Room 308
Kenosha, WI. 53140
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